
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  December 10, 2012 
 
Attending members:  Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Ken Lord, and Matt Hull 
 
Also attending: Mary Robertson, Carl French & Shannon French 

 
Minutes from November’s meeting were read and wording was changed.  Motion to 
make the change was made by Don, seconded by Ken. All agreed. Motion to approve 
October’s amended minutes was made by Don, Ken seconded. All agreed. 
 
There was no Old Business. 
 
There was no New Business. 
 
Matt introduced a sewage tier map and resolution that come from Gov. O’Malley’s office 
that was approved at the last Town Council meeting.  Information on this is available at 
Town Hall.  
 
Motion was made by Don to adjourn the meeting. Randy seconded. All agreed.  The 
meeting adjourned at 7:11 PM. 


